

Piscataquis Amateur Radio Club

Secretary's Report for the December 09th, 2019 (Christmas Party) Meeting

In attendance were: WA1JMM-George and Karen, WA1PBR-Ben, KB1WRY-Debbie K, KB1WRZ-Dave, Rob, W1KMC-Kevin, K1DAE-Debbie E, KB1WEA-Bill, and George GUESTS: None

We had a nice turkey dinner at Elaine's in Milo. Thank You Elaine and crew. After dinner we had gifts from the club, thank you Ben for doing this.

We discussed, somewhat, the sled dog races – The Brownville race is now official and set for January 25th & 26th – this is before the next meeting so we will be discussing this on the on-the-air meetings for helpers. [At the party we hadn't been officially requested yet, but a few days later, the call came in through the club line and the organizer was put in touch with George]

The Greenville race is the next week on February 01-02, 2020 – the same person was organizing both races.

Field Day 2020 – We will be up in Dover-Foxcroft at the Whoopie Pie Festival and setting things up at the EMA parking lot.

We adjourned around 7:30pm

Acknowledgements:

Next Meeting will be January 28th, 2020 at 19:00 (7:00pm) at the Milo Town Office.

ADDENDUM:

Respectfully submitted by K1DAE Debbie Ellis – Secretary.